



TAKARI PRIMARY SCHOOL

RICKMAN ST BALCATTA WA 6021

PH 9253 4550 Email: takari.ps@education.wa.edu.au

www.takarips.wa.edu.au

NEWSLETTER #15

Week 9 Term 3

Wednesday 15 September 2022

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE: Takari has many amazing, dedicated staff, who work hard to provide the best possible educational outcomes for their students and the school. In a new initiative this year, the School Council will be acknowledging staff for the positive impacts they make, and award one staff member the inaugural Takari PS Education Award. Mrs Farrow, School Council Chairperson, sent out information on the acknowledgements and award earlier this week, and I strongly encourage parents to take five minutes to complete an acknowledgement. All staff members (teachers, education assistants, office staff, cleaners etc ...) can all be acknowledged, and will receive a Certificate of Appreciation, while the Education Award will be presented at the Pre-primary assembly on Thursday 27 October. Just follow the link below. Thank you for supporting this important initiative.

David Tennant

2022 Takari PS Acknowledgement of Staff and Inaugural Education Award

Dear Takari School Community

We have a lot of amazing staff at Takari Primary School, and the School Council would like to acknowledge them and let them know the school community is appreciative of their efforts. To do this, we need your assistance.

Over the next two weeks, parents will have the opportunity to acknowledge staff they believe have made a positive impact at the school. You can acknowledge any staff members, including teachers, education assistants, office staff, gardeners or cleaners. The process to acknowledge staff members is easy, just follow the link below.

All staff acknowledged over the two week period will be presented a special 2022 Takari PS Certificate of Appreciation.

The School Council will look at all the acknowledgements and choose one staff member to receive the inaugural **2022 Takari PS Education Award**, which will be presented at the Pre-primary assembly 27 October, the day before the official World Teachers' Day.

I strongly encourage you to take the time and acknowledge a staff member or members and give them the recognition they deserve.

https://forms.office.com/r/isf949iFY2

The link is open now until Friday 23 September.

Thank you for your time.

Tracey Farrow Chairperson Takari School Council 12 September 2022



PUBLIC HOLIDAY THURSDAY 22 SEPTEMBER: The Prime Minister has announced that there will be a public holiday as a national day of mourning for the late Queen Elizabeth II next Thursday 22 September. Students return on Friday 23 September, which will be the final day of the term before the holidays.

STUDENTS NOT RETURNING NEXT YEAR: The school is currently planning for 2023 and it is important the school has accurate information. Please contact the school as soon as possible if your child/ren will not be attending Takari PS next year.

EARLY CHILDHOOD VEGETABLE GARDEN: A group of enthusiastic parents will be preparing the garden beds in the Kindergarten and Pre-primary area next week in preparation for planting vegetables and flowers. If K and PP parents can spare some time, their assistance would be greatly appreciated. If we get everything planted next week, the students will be enjoying fresh salads with their lunches next term.

Tuesday 20 September Wednesday 21 September 2:00pm to 3:00pm 8:50am to 9:45am

Preparing beds, bring gloves and a shovel Planting with the students

If you are able to assist, please contact Mrs Wilson or Miss Goodwin via SeeSaw.



NAPLAN REPORTS: In May of this year, national literacy and numeracy (NAPLAN) tests were administered to students in Years 3, 5, 7 and 9 throughout Australia. Students were tested in Reading, Writing, Spelling, Language Conventions and Numeracy.

Individual student reports will be distributed to parents this week. These reports show each student's achievement compared with other Australian students and those of other students at Takari. More accurate data on student achievement and progress can be obtained by making an appointment and talking with the respective class teachers.

Staff will be analysing the NAPLAN data and making plans to address any areas of concern at the School Development Day on Monday 10 October. A summary of this data will be presented to the School Council and published in a future newsletter.

SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT DAY: Parents are reminded the school has a School Development Day on Monday 10 October - the first Monday of Term 4. Students do not attend on this day. Staff will be engaged in school planning and professional learning workshops. Students return for the new term on Tuesday 11 October.

EDUDANCE: EduDance will commence in Week 1 of Term 4, notes have been distributed. The students will present their item at the End of Year concert on Tuesday 6 December. Please pay \$45 per child by Tuesday 20 September. Thank you to all the parents who have already paid.

STUDENTS ARRIVING AT SCHOOL BEFORE 8:30pm: There are an increasing number of students arriving at school well before classes open at 8:30am. Recently we have had students arriving as early as 7:30am. Students should aim to arrive at school around 8:30am, when classrooms open. Students arriving before 8:30 are required to sit quietly in the old undercover area.

Yr 2 ASSEMBLY: Congratulations to Miss Coad, Mrs Hill, Miss Harper and all the Yr 2 students on their outstanding assembly last week. The theme of the assembly was Personal Best and we heard what personal best meant to every student. Personal best means you don't give up when something goes wrong. Get back up and try again! The audience was also entertained by the students' energetic dance to the song *Never Give Up*. The next assembly will be presented by the Pre-primary class in week 3 next term.

GAMING WITH GRANDIES: Tomorrow, Thursday 15 September we are inviting Grandparents to come in and play board games with the students. No RSVP is required, just come to the office at 2.00pm and the student councillors will escort you to the classrooms.





TEAM TAKARI





The Takari students are learning about a very important life skill – teamwork.

What is teamwork?

Teamwork is working together (cooperating) with others to get to an end goal.

When do we use teamwork?

In team games at the carnivals
When playing Maths games
When working with a partner
When cleaning the classroom
When working on group activities
When playing games at recess and lunchtime
Playing games with our Grandies this Thursday

Together Everyone Achieves More

Kindness

Personal Best

Respect

Responsibility

Takari P&C

It's been a busy Term 3 for the P&C. We've had the All Stars Disco, Father's Day Stall and the Sport Day Raffle! A huge thank you to all the P&C Members, parents and teachers who have supported us during Term 3

The uniform shop has also been busy this term, taking delivery of brand new stock of our current uniform.

This is available to purchase from the uniform shop at secondhand prices!! Everything is \$5, with the exception of jackets which are \$15.

Looking ahead to Term 4, we will be holding the Colour Run and Christmas Raffle. We will post information about these events during Term 4.

If you're not already a member of our Takari P&C Facebook page, please look us up and request to join.

All information regarding our events will be posted on this page - Takari Primary School P&C

Jonelle Schultz President, and the P&C Team takaripc@gmail.com

Honour Certificate Recipients



Pre Primary Gabriella T Jack R

Year 1 Rm 10 Pranika D

Charlie B

Year 2 Rm 8 Alfie A Alper A Cara E

Year 2/3 Rm 2 Abraham G Brock P

Year 3/4 Rm 3 Ryder B-W

Isabel F Amiira M

Years 4/5 Rm 4 Milly B-W

Jacob P Aria B-S

Benji S

Years 5/6 Rm 5 George M

Jordan D Ilija J Kira O Beau P

Italian Brianna D

Music Kira O

Phys Ed Pocholo A Benji S

Congratulations!



Congratulations

Hendrix D, Nevaeh C-S, Archie L, Persia F and Theo W,

who have passed Level one Minilit.

Well Done

Thank you to David Michael for his generous first prize of a \$300 Bike voucher for the P&C raffle.

Congratulations

To the winners drawn by David Michael at the assembly on Thursday 8 September.

1st Prize Ruby Galloway 2nd Prize Kira Oldham

3rd Prize Leo and Mika Jolakoski



SAVE THE DATE:

WEDNESDAY 19 OCTOBER 2022 Gifted and Talented Education information event Suitable for parents of current Year 5 considering entry into Year 7 in 2024.

Balcatta SHS will have information available and a brief presentation regarding the Gifted and Talented Visual Art Program at the school. More information to follow in the next newsletter.

Magpie swooping season: Learning to live alongside wildlife is an important step towards building a better living environment.

The City of Stirling would like to remind the community to take extra care when outdoors during magpie nesting season from August to November. Please be aware magpies may swoop to protect their young during this time.

Magpies usually swoop from above and fly low and fast over a person, often snapping their beaks as they pass overhead. However, instances where magpies swoop from below or ground level have also been reported. Magpies are a protected native species in Australia and removing their nest is illegal and may cause nestlings to starve or freeze to death or result in the breakdown of the magpie tribe.

To report a swooping incident within the City of Stirling, phone (08) 9205 8555.

The following tips will help you stay safe and reduce the impact of a swooping magpie

- Look out for any caution signage placed in our parks and reserves, stay clear of nesting sites and plan alternative routes
- Do not provoke magpies as they swoop to protect their young
- Wear sunglasses, a wide brimmed hat (especially kids) or carry an umbrella
- Travel in groups if possible as the birds often target individuals
- If you are riding a bike, dismount and walk through nesting magpie territory
- If you are swooped by a magpie, stay calm, walk away but do not run, and avoid looking towards the swooping birds.

Community Notices

Piano Lessons

Ever wanted to learn piano? Lesson spaces available now! Serviced in your home for those tricky before and after school times.

Contact Dana for more information 0422 319 716 duetlearning@gmail.com

Carine Calisthenics Club

Carine Calisthenics Club invites you to take advantage of our Term 4 Free offer (the only cost \$20 for Affiliation)!

Calisthenics is a versatile team sport and is perfect for all ages. Everything is taught in one class, learning skills such as dancing, gymnastics, simplified ballet, club swinging, marching and rod twisting. We are about having fun and meeting lots of new friends!

For more information and booking details, contact Sandra 0403 078 009 or email Carine.calisthenics@gmail.com





Spring into Action !!

September Only

Join this month and improve your fitness whilst working on your skills !!□

It's the absolute best time of the year to get into training at ROMTKD □. Spring is here and we are looking for New Members (6yrs to 14yrs) to join our club.

Martial Arts Training Boosts Confidence!!

Register right now Limited Offer Register right now Limited Offer includes

- ☐ Sept Month of Training
- ☐ Club Admin Fees
- ☐ Training Gi ☐
- ☐ Free ROMTKD Tshirt (First 10 New Members/Limited Stock)
- □100 all-inclusive this month only.

TAE KWON DO is one of the world's most recognised and respected martial art training systems. Our goal is to develop our students to achieve excellent Moral Character with a Strong Mind, Body and Spirit. Building a strong and safe local community is very important to us. We encourage a solid way to effectively learn to defend yourself or protect others. Our training helps develop a heightened sense of awareness and prepares the mind and body to deal with conflict or danger. It also promotes confidence and wellbeing, especially among young children.



FOR MORE INFO ROMTKD.

For more information, please refer to the club's website www.romtkd.com.au. Alternatively, please contact us at Romtkd@gmail.com or on mobile at 0418 888 472.

VacSwim swimming lessons

Enrolments are now open for VacSwim swimming lessons during the October school holidays.

VacSwim offers fun lessons at pool locations across WA. Not only is VacSwim a great school holiday activity, it also teaches valuable safety skills to help keep your child safe in the water.

Your children can start as young as five years old. Places are limited, so get in early. Enrol your children in VacSwim now at education.wa.edu.au/vacswim





SAVE THE DATE: The Night of the Rising Stars Showcase - Saturday November 19 @ Takari Primary Undercover Area. Featuring the Takari Rock Bands, the Stirling Community Youth Band and guests.

Everyone is welcome!

I'm also looking for a few parent helpers to assist with planning. Please contact me on Colleen.Campione@education.wa.edu.au if you can offer a bit of time.



MEMBERSHIP

At Sorrento Surf Lifesaving Club WA

SATURDAY 17TH SEPTEMBER 2022

10 AM - 1PM 189 WEST COAST DRIVE SORRENTO

- Ages 5 100!
- Meet your age managers and get all the info on the new season!
- Please bring your child's birth certificate on the day.
- · The cafe and bar will be open from 10am!

Any questions, please ring Jess Hampton on 08 94481431 or admin@sorrentoslsc.org.au













Creative Kids Art Club Come join us and have fun creating!

After School Art Classes 8 week term, all materials provided Holiday Workshops and Art Parties For Kids from 4 to 14 years

Ph 0476 149 696 or visit the website





www.creativekidsartclub.com.au

School holiday programs Sports program



Our sport classes are run by qualified and experienced coaches. Come down and join in on the fun and learn the skills of the game. Including Australia rules football (AFL), basketball, cricket, dodgeball, floorball, soccer. Please note, activities are subject to change.

What else do I need to know?

- Drop off and sign in at 8.45am for a 9am
- Pick up and sign out 12.30pm
- Bring a hat, water bottle and snacks to last the morning.

Sports programs are suitable for children aged between 5 and 11 years old.

Mini chef program

Come and get cooking this school holiday with our mini chef classes. Learn basic kitchen skills while cooking up a storm with our instructors. Take home a plate of food cooked during the class and the recipe - so you can recreate it at home!

What else do I need to know?

- Drop off and sign in 5 minutes prior to your class start time
- Registration will not be accepted without payment
- Children with allergies or dietary requirements may not be suitable for this program.

Mini Chef programs are suitable for children aged between 6 and 12 years old. View the timetable on the website to register for your preferred session.

www.stirling.wa.gov.au/recreation/pages/ school-holiday-programs

PLAY LEAGUE

WHEN: 28.09.22 - WEDNESDAY

TIME: 10AM - 12PM

WHERE: CHARLOTTE'S SPORTS PAVILION, ELLENBROOK





Parent and carer webinars

2022 schedule

eSafety's free webinars provide parents and carers with the knowledge, skills and tools to support children to have safe, positive online experiences.

Our live webinars for parents and carers attracted record attendance numbers in 2021. To meet the growing demand, our education and training team is expanding the program in 2022 to include more dates and topics to support school communities.

Each month, we will present either a new webinar topic or a video with simple tips to keep young people safe online.

2022 Parent and carer education topic schedule

January Can't make it to a webinar? You can watch this short video on Cyberbullying and online drama. (Suitable for parents and carers of young people aged 11 to 18 years old).	February Webinar: Helping kids thrive online (Suitable for parents and carers of young people aged 5 to 12 years old). 8th February – Safer Internet Day 2022 #SID22	March Webinar: Cyberbullying and online drama (Suitable for parents and carers of young people aged 11 to 18 years old).
April Can't make it to a webinar? You can watch this short video on Online sexual harassment and image-based abuse. (Suitable for parents and carers of young people aged 13 to 18 years old).	May Webinar: Parental controls (Suitable for parents and carers of young people aged 4 to 13 years old).	June Webinar: Online gaming (Suitable for parents and carers of young people aged 13 to 18 years old).
July Can't make it to a webinar? You can watch this short video on Parental controls. (Suitable for parents and carers of young people aged 4 to 13 years old).	August Webinar: Popular apps (Suitable for parents and carers of young people aged 8 to 13 years old).	September Webinar: Online sexual harassment and image-based abuse (Suitable for parents and carers of young people aged 13 to 18 years old). National Child Protection Week #NCPW22
October Webinar: Digital technologies and mental health (Suitable for parents and carers of young people aged 10 to 18 years old).	November Webinar: Guide to the holidays (Suitable for parents and carers of young people aged 8 to 13 years old).	December It's December! You can check out our annual Gift Guide here.

Subscribe to esafetyNews for dates and registration details or visit esafety.gov.au/parents/webinars.



HIGH SCHOOL TRANSITION WORKSHOP

This term, we will be offering a workshop for caregivers of with children who will be going to high school between 2023-2025 (in Year 4-6 this year). This workshop is for caregivers of children who are likely to need extra supports or accommodations with this transition.

It will focus on the things to consider when choosing a school for your child and suggestions for communicating with future schools. It is important to start thinking about this early in the year, to help you make a well informed choice, and give your child the best possible start to their high school life.

This workshop is just for caregivers to attend. In term 4, we will also be offering a high school transition groups for children in Year 6 to attend, to meet other children the same age, and learn more about what to expect in high school.

Dates/days: Thursday September 15th Time: 10-11:30

Location: Osborne Park clinic

Cost: \$80

Purchase your tickets <u>HERE</u>





Help keep our school safe and secureIf you see or hear suspicious behaviour immediately contact School Watch Security or the Police. Thank you for your support. School Watch Security: **1800 177 777**

SCHOOL

2022 Term Planner

Term 3

9	12/9	13/9 Interschool Jumps and Throws (am) Camp Meeting	14/9 Second-hand Uniform Shop open 8.30-9.00am Newsletter #15	15/9 Gaming with Grandies	16/9 Interschool Athletics Carnival
10	19/9	20/9 Yr 3/4 STEM Excursion K/PP Gardening 2-3pm	21/9 Second-hand Uniform Shop open 8.30-9.00am K/PP Planting 8.45am	22/9 Public Holiday	23/9 Last day of Term 3

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS Students return Tuesday 11 October 2022

2022 Term Planner					Term 4
1	10/10 School Development Day Students DO NOT attend	11/10 First day for Students Edu Dance	12/10 Second-hand Uniform Shop open 8.30-9.00am WASO Music incursion Newsletter #16	13/10	14/10
2	17/10	18/10 Edu Dance	19/10 Second-hand Uniform Shop open 8.30-9.00am	20/10 Year 6 Camp	21/10
3	24/10	25/10 Edu Dance	26/10 Second-hand Uniform Shop open 8.30-9.00am Newsletter #17	278/10 Assembly - PP World Educators Day	28/10
4	31/10	1/11 Edu Dance School Council Meeting	2/11 Second-hand Uniform Shop open 8.30-9.00am	3/11	4/11
5	7/11 Swimming PP-Yr 3	8/11 Edu Dance	9/11 Second-hand Uniform Shop open 8.30-9.00am	10/11 Assembly - Kindy	11/11 P&C Colour Run
6	14/11 Swimming PP-Yr 3	15/11 Edu Dance	Newsletter #18 16/11 Second-hand Uniform Shop open 8.30-9.00am	17/11	18/11
7	21/11	22/11 Edu Dance	23/11 Second-hand Uniform Shop open 8.30-9.00am Newsletter #19	24/11 PP Orientation	25/11
8	28/11	29/11 Edu Dance School Council Meeting	30/11 Second-hand Uniform Shop open 8.30-9.00am	1/12 Assembly - Music K Orientation	2/12